
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

WHEREAS                 The Salvation Army celebrates and recognizes the hard work and 
dedication of the countless volunteers who have and continue to 
volunteer with The Salvation Army and deliver the many critical 
services it provides; and 

WHEREAS                    The Salvation Army's annual Christmas Kettle Campaign is a 
symbol of hope to people who receive care from The Salvation 
Army in Collingwood each year; 

 
 

NOW THEREFORE, I, Yvonne Hamlin, Mayor of the Town of Collingwood, 

DO HEREBY PROCLAIM December 16th to 20th as “The Salvation Army Week” in the 
Town of Collingwood.  

        Dated this 16th day of November, 2024  

 

        
 
       Yvonne Hamlin  

Proclamation  
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